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Stockholm, 26 August 2022  
 

Statement of support for the United Nations Global Compact, Dustin AB (publ) 
 
Responsible business is a given for us and a prerequisite for conducting long-term, successful 
operations. Our sustainability work is part of this, with the ambition of being a leader and actively 
contributing to positive development in the industry. We also know that well defined sustainability 
efforts are important for our customers, investors, employees, partners and society at large. As the 
leading online-based IT-partner in the Nordics and Benelux, we have both a responsibility and a major 
opportunity to positively impact developments. Our sustainability strategy focuses on three areas: 
climate, circularity and social equality. 
 
We became a signatory of the UN Global Compact in 2014 and we remain firmly committed to the 
initiative and to continue to take action and operate responsibly in line with the ten principles in the 
areas of human rights, labour, the environment and anti-corruption. 
 
Furthermore, Dustin fully supports the United Nations Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) in their 
ambition to achieve a better and more sustainable future for all. With our strategy, we want to 
demonstrate our ambition for sustainability and social responsibility as well as our contribution to the 
SDGs.  
 
Our Annual and Corporate Responsibility Report 2020/21 describes our achievements, progress 
towards our sustainability goals, and comprises our Communication of Progress. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
Thomas Ekman  
CEO 
Dustin AB 


